
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Urgent Request for Help at the Blessing at Belvedere 
 
Drissa Kone 
August 22, 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

With the coming of the Cosmic Blessing Ceremony at Belvedere this Sunday, we are in urgent need of 

volunteers so that we can successfully run the event. We need 3 attendants for the couples as well as 2 

ushers. If any of these roles interest you please contact Rev Edner at (917) 972-2853 before tomorrow 

night. We are sorry for the sort notice but we really do need your support. Thank you all very much for 

your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


